





OMB Control No: 0584-XXXX Expiration Date: XX/XX/20XX

Appendix D24. Study Thank You Email (Former Sponsors)

Subject: Thank you for partnering with us on the Summer Meals Study!

Dear <FORMER SPONSOR NAME>:

Thank you for taking the time to participate in the telephone discussion for the *Summer Meals Study*! We appreciate the insights you provided about your program operations and meals served to children. Your input is invaluable and will help inform policies aimed at improving the summer meal programs that are of critical importance to so many children.

If you have any questions about the study, please email SUMS@westat.com or call 1-800-XXX-XXXX.

Sincerely,

The Summer Meals Study Team Westat